
December 15, 2022CEAT Highlights

@osu_ceat MORE STORIES CONTACT US

Read more

Read more

Read more

CEAT faculty and staff well represented 
at the fall 2022 University Awards 
Convocation ceremony

CEAT sets new award record

Eleven CEAT students recognized as 
OSU’s 2022-23 Wentz Research Scholars

Oklahoma State University President Kayse Shrum and 
Dr. Jeanette Mendez, OSU’s provost honored faculty, 
staff and administrators for their achievements giving 
out awards in 23 different categories to recipients 
who were nominated by their peers and supervisors.  
Peers and colleagues selected the awardees based 
on the criteria of their extensive contributions to their 
respective departments.

The College of Engineering, Architecture and 
Technology at Oklahoma State University has set a new 
record. CEAT has recorded $26,080,250 in awards in 
the first quarter of the 2023 fiscal year. The previous 
record for quarterly awards was almost $15 million, set 
in the first quarter of the 2022 fiscal year.

“Our college’s faculty is growing,” said Jamie 
Westmoreland, the CEAT assistant director of 
sponsored programs.

Oklahoma State University has recognized 11 College 
of Engineering, Architecture and Technology students 
as the 2022-2023 Wentz Research Scholars for their 
outstanding undergraduate research.

The Lew Wentz Foundation and the Henry Bellmon 
Office of Scholar Development and Undergraduate 
Research provide support for the nationally recognized 
Wentz Research Scholars program.
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CEAT hosted a STEM fair 
to educate students that 
“Engineering is Everywhere”

Staff Advisory Council recognizes 
seven CEAT staff members at the 
Distinguished Awards ceremony

Faculty Highlight: Norb Delatte 
receives the G. Brooks Earnest 
Technical Lecture Award

CEAT hosted a free STEM fair for the whole family at 
Oklahoma State University-Tulsa on December 5 from 
4:30-7p.m. with a “Deck the Halls with STEM” event.

Each year, OSU’s Staff Advisory Council holds the 
Distinguished Service Awards Ceremony to recognize 
staff members across the University for their hard 
work, dedication and contribution to the overall 
success of the University.  Awards are presented to 
the top ten employees nominated by their supervisors 
or co-workers.

Norb Delatte, department head for Civil and 
Environmental Engineering at Oklahoma State 
University received the G. Brooks Earnest Technical 
Lecture Award.  The award ceremony took place on 
Tuesday, December 6th in Cleveland Ohio during the 
American Society of Civil Engineers (ASCE) Cleveland 
Section. Presenting the award to Delatte was three of 
his former students, Fred Hussein, Rich Obratil and Jeff 
Schellhammer.
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